
Aero Club of Canada Annual General Meeting 

February 8, 2020 

Brampton Flying Club, Brampton Airport 

 

CSPA representatives in attendance: Michelle Matte-Stotyn 

Key points relevant to CSPA: 

1. The same executive of the ACC consists of: 
• President - Stephen Szikora 
• Vice President - Chris Brownhill  
• Treasurer – Stephen Szikora 
• FAI Vice President for Canada - Stephen Szikora 
• Secretary General – Alyson Barlow 

 
2. ACC is also undergoing financial difficulties as the current revenue sources are not 

enough to cover expenses, mainly because of the 10% increase to FAI fees. 
 

3. The fee structure for ACC member clubs will remain the same for 2020 and only adjusted 
to reflect current membership numbers. The ACC will absorb this deficit for the year 
while the FAI has further discussions on their fee structure. Further discussions on ACC 
fees will be discussed in 2021. 
 

4. To assist with revenues, sporting licenses issued for 2021 onward will increase in cost, 
from $50 to $75. CSPA will likely charge $80 to account for credit card fees.  

 


